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Greetings,        November 2019 

This has been an unbelievably busy month. The South African EG church hosted a 
party for the children early in the month; then mid-month the children had their Fold 
Christmas party.  The end of school year/graduation party for the kindergarten/Grade R 
children followed shortly after. The school ceremony included a play, dances, 
kindergarten/grade R graduation ceremony, certificate for good grades, and of course 
lots of food. With the help of so many donations, the Christmas party and the end of 
school year function were events to remember. The Fold is just growing stronger and 
stronger with our new managers, Lorenzo and Thunette.  

They’ve even started an Instagram account: @thefoldsouthafrica 
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Previously this year we’ve had egg 
donations but we never knew when they 
were coming. This month the donors 
dropped by again, this time with more 
eggs than we ‘ve ever seen before. 
Needless to say, we shared with some 
other charities. 

 
 
 
 

 
As year-end approaches, please keep us in mind for any additional tax deductions 
you’re needing. Donations sent to the address at the bottom of the page are tax 
deductible if postmarked by Dec. 31st. And if your company has a matching program, 
please consider submitting your donations for a match. We have received company 
matching in the past.  
Also, if you’re not already supporting us financially, could you consider supporting this 
ministry with a monthly donation of any amount? No amount is too small. $1 will buy a 
loaf of bread.  
 
Prayer requests:  Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet 
current needs at The Fold, especially teachers.   A local couple who are interested in 
working at The Fold. Long term funding for our learning centre.  God’s favor for the 
long-term future of The Fold and our children.  
              
Praises:  Lots of parties this month. Children doing well in school. Donations for parties 
and a lot of eggs. Lots of interest for future help, in regards to short term volunteering 
and fund raising. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


